
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Friday, January 24, 2025 4:57 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00455-2025 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Document #20240011 Proposed Water Plant from Riverdale Utility Holding, Inc. 

Please, add to docket 20240011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 4:51 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Document #20240011 Proposed Water Plant from Riverdale Utility Holding, Inc. 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

CGriffin 

From: George Olsen <kabulgeorge@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 19, 2025 2:47 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Document #20240011 Proposed Water Plant from Riverdale Utility Holding, Inc. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am concerned about additional stress being placed on the Florida Aquifer from a new water plant demand. This demand 
will increase opportunity for saltwater intrusion which will damage our supply of raw water supplied from the aquifer. It has 
been a good while since I reviewed levels in the aquifer, but I am pretty sure that they are much lower than the last time I 
looked at the maps. 

I hope that the decision for this proposal will be based on science and not monetary considerations. I feel placing 
additional stress on the aquifer will increase the risk of permanent, possibly irreversible damage to our NE Florida water 
supply. 

Sincerely, 

George A. Olsen PE, PMP 
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